Women's Studies Roundtable set for Friday
11/02/05

Alfred University will present its monthly Women's Studies Roundtable this Friday, Nov. 4, from 12:20-1:10 pm in
the Women's Leadership Center. Cashelle Crowley, a pre-med student at Alfred, will be discussing her experiences
during an internship this past summer at the Feminist Women's Health Center in Atlanta, GA.The Women's Studies
Roundtables are free and open to the public. The next roundtable will be on Friday, December 2, from 12:20-1:10 in
the Women's Leadership Center. If you have any questions about the Women's Studies Roundtables or would like to
present at a roundtable, please contact Sandra Singer at (607) 871-2881 or by email fsinger@alfred.edu.
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